RE: PUC Docket HP22-001 April 11,2022

To South Dakota PUC,

As the managers of Becker’s Dream Hunt, LLC we would like to voice our opposition and concerns about
the carbon dioxide pipeline proposed by Summit Carbon Solutions that would pass over our land and
would disrupt our property and infrastructure. We are asking that you oppose the pipeline too and
deny any permits for its construction.

Our main reasons for opposing the pipeline are:

Carbon dioxide is a hazardous material that will jeopardize the safety of the tenants who rent
our land as well as the livestock and crops that are on the land.

We already have an oil pipeline running across our land and this pipeline would intersect with
the existing pipeline. We feel this would add extra hazards to our land.

Each easement that runs across our land reduces our land value and increase the chance of loss
of income from our renters due to crop loss.

We believe that this project is not in the public interest and that this company should not be
allowed to use eminent domain to seize our land.

Summit Carbon Solutions has not been transparent or trustworthy in their communications with

us. They have made several false and inaccurate statements in the conversations we have had with
them.

Therefore, we respectfully ask that you oppose Summit Carbon Solutions CO2 pipeline and reject their
request for a permit to proceed.

Dawn Waldner

Yale, SD 57386

Manager of Becker’s Dream Hunt, LLC

Denise Ashine

Rawlins, Wy 82301

Manager of Becker’s Dream Hunt, LLC





